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2. That the church, as such, should take greater interest in the work 
of the Sunday School, in the way of better equipments, and the institution 
of teacher’s meetings, normal and training classes, teachers’ libraries, etc., 
and that the pastors, officers of the church, and teachers should take more 
interest in the work carried on by the Provincial, county and local Sunday 
School associations.

3. That we think it worthy of earnest consideration whether a 
catechism or manual should not be prepared, setting forth certain informa­
tion about the Bible, its history and purpose, the doctrines which Congre- 
gationalists hold, church history and the special principles which we are 
wont to call Congregational.

4. We notice that in Scottish churches there is a Standing Committee, 
entitled “Committee on Welfare of Youth.” We think it would be well 
that such a committee should be organized in our Union, which would lake 
into consideration all questions relating to our youth, such as Sunday 
School work, Christian Endeavor work, and other societies and organiza­
tions which might be of interest or benetit to the youth.

All of which is respectfully submitted.

On motion the report was adopted, and the appointing of a 
committee referred to the Nomination Committee.

A Christian Endeavor conference was held. Rev. A. F. 
McGregor presided, and road an interesting report.

Mr. R. S. Weir read a paper in which was set forth the 
purpose and work of the Young People’s Guild of Zion Church, 
Montreal.

Rev. Frank S. Fitch, D.D., was then introduced, and gave 
an address on “ The Child Prophet.”

The Statistical report was read and adopted. After prayer 
by Drs. Evans and Sims, the meeting adjourned.

Monday Evening.
After devotional exercises, conducted by the Chairman, 

Rev. E. M. Hill delivered a steroptican lecture on “ Congrega­
tional Shrines.”

Rev. J. R. Black, on behalf of the Business Committee, 
recommended that the cordial thanks of the Union be con­
veyed to

1. Rev. Edward Hawes, D.D., Rev. Smith Baker, D.D., and Rev. 
F. S. Fitch, D.D., delegates from the Triennial Council of the U. S., and 
the Rev. J. W. Cox, delegate from the Congregational Union of N. S. and 
N. B., for their presence and much-appreciated words of counsel, exhorta­
tion and brotherly kindness, addressed to the Union.


